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Beloved Parishioners of St. Demetrios: 

 

As we begin a new calendar year, it is customary for Orthodox Christians to have 

their houses blessed with holy water by a priest.  Fr. George will be blessing 

homes on three Sundays in January: January 15, 22 and 29. If you would like to 

have your home blessed for the New Year, please complete and return the form 

below to request the Sunday that is most convenient for you so that we may add 

you to the schedule.  We will do our best to accommodate your preferences, but 

we might for some reason have to request flexibility on your part.  If you are 

available all three of these Sundays, please indicate that on the form below.  

Please submit this form to the Church office by January 1, 2016. 

  

Please complete the following:  

 

Name: ___________________________________________________________ 

  

Address: _________________________________________________________ 

  

Phone# __________________________________________________________ 

  

Date you would like Father George to come: ____________________________ 

  

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and I look forward to blessing your homes in the 

New Year! God be with you. 

 

 

 

Fr. George Parsenios 
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